
 
155 F Road Loxahatchee Groves, FL 33470 

 

           

TO:  Mayor and Councilmembers 

FROM: Francine Ramaglia, Town Manager 

DATE: August 6, 2024 

SUBJECT: Discussion on Social Media Policy for Elected Officials 

Background: 

The purpose of the proposed Social Media Policy for Elected Officials is to govern the use of social 

media by elected officials, both in personal and official capacities. It emphasizes maintaining public 

confidence, adhering to legal requirements, and promoting respectful and constructive communication. 

 

Included is a draft resolution and policy for your review and consideration. 

 

 

 

Recommendation:  

Provide staff with direction on this item. 


